
December 2007. 
  
The Toko A & P Show at Milton last Saturday 8th December was a cracker! In stark contrast to the wet 
and windy day on previous years. A fine summers day, blue sky, a typical country A & P show, plenty of 
farm animals & machinery, a good crowd and good food. 
  
At our last meeting a special trophy was circulated after several members of this Car Club conceived an 
idea, put the idea to practice and produced a “Fiftieth Anniversary Trophy” for one of our members and 
his car. 
This was presented at the Toko A & P Show in the car display area after a detailed and cunning plan was 
hatched by all concerned. 
  
The local newspaper journo and photographer were on hand when the above named trophy was presented 
to Ian Clark and his 1957 Rover P4, with all the family present. 
  
The car was first registered on the 20/12/1957 and apparently arrived for Ian on the 22/12/1957. The 
presentation was made almost 50 years to the day his ownership commenced and both are still going 
strong. Ian and the P4 led the Classic Cars for the Grand Parade. Congratulations Clark’s, it takes more 
than one to make good things last. 

Norman S. 
President. 
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